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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING
THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 9, 2010
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 7-5-M/ 152
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and wishes to report that, at the suggestion of the Secretary General, José Miguel Insulza, with whom the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru met on the occasion of the presidential inauguration in Santiago, Chile, on March 11, a decision was made to reschedule the presentation to the Permanent Council to Friday, April 9.

Accordingly, the Permanent Representative of Peru would like to request that, in the context of the preparations for the fortieth regular session of the General Assembly, a special meeting of the Permanent Council be convened for Friday, April 9. Its order of business would include the item: “Presentation by the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru.”

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 12, 2010
The Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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